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School District of Whitefish Bay Names New Associate Principal

The Whitefish Bay School District is excited to welcome Rebecca
Salomon as the new Associate Principal at Cumberland Elementary
School effective July 1, 2021.

Ms. Salomon is known for developing strong relationships with
students, school staff, colleagues, and families and she is committed
to “getting it right for all children.” Known for her integrity, her work
ethic, and her love of challenges, Rebecca is grounded in positioning
those around her for academic and whole child growth.

Ms. Salomon holds a Master of Arts degree in Education
Administration and Policy Studies from the University of Denver.
Rebecca has spent 20 years in education in multiple states with nine
years as an Administrator, eight years as a Teacher, and a couple years
serving as a Substitute Teacher. Rebecca returned to Wisconsin in
early 2021. She has held the following positions at the elementary

level: Principal, Assistant Principal, Early Literacy Coach, Humanities Facilitator,
Coaching/Leadership roles, and Classroom Teacher. Ms. Salomon holds the following DPI
Certifications: Principal (EC-A, Grades PK-12), Elementary/Middle Level Education (Grades 1-8)
and Social Studies (Grades 1-9).

Superintendent of Schools, Dr. John W. Thomsen, reported, “Rebecca's rich experiences in
Colorado and New York as a literacy coach, associate principal and school principal were evident
during our rigorous interview process and we are glad Rebecca has returned to her home state of
Wisconsin where she will join Principal Ms. Heffron and the Cumberland Elementary School Team
in the new dedicated associate principal role.”


